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Dear Colleagues, 

We want to remind you that from February 28, 2022, the registration of participants of the 

ISyDMA'7 Conference is in progress.

Please be advised that ISyDMA'7 conference has officially moved to 

conference format. We highly encourage you to attend the Conference in person. 

However, if the conditions do not allow you to travel to Poland, we will offer you the 

possibility of virtual participation in the forum.

Click the link below to see prices and other registration

We understand the concerns of participants who want to participate in the conference in 

an on-site mode. Still, we assure you, the conference ISyDMA'7 we are organizing this year 

in Poznań is entirely safe and refined in every aspect.

We encourage you to share this announcement with colleagues who might be interested in 

the subject of the conference. We hope to welcome a broad international research 

community. 

On behalf of the Scientific and Organizing Committees,
 

  

 

 
We cordially invite you to visit Poznań, to attend ISyDMA'7!

  
 

 

   

  

Organized by:  
Institute of Molecular Physics Polish Academy of Sciences in Poznań

in cooperation with 
Adam Mickiewicz University in Poznań and its Foundation

 

  

  
 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

  

We want to remind you that from February 28, 2022, the registration of participants of the 

is in progress. 

Please be advised that ISyDMA'7 conference has officially moved to the hybrid 

We highly encourage you to attend the Conference in person. 

However, if the conditions do not allow you to travel to Poland, we will offer you the 

possibility of virtual participation in the forum. 

Click the link below to see prices and other registration details: https://www.isydma7.com/

We understand the concerns of participants who want to participate in the conference in 

site mode. Still, we assure you, the conference ISyDMA'7 we are organizing this year 

in Poznań is entirely safe and refined in every aspect. 

hare this announcement with colleagues who might be interested in 

the subject of the conference. We hope to welcome a broad international research 

On behalf of the Scientific and Organizing Committees, 

Maria Zdanowska

Chair of ISyDMA’7 Symposium

We cordially invite you to visit Poznań, to attend ISyDMA'7!
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We want to remind you that from February 28, 2022, the registration of participants of the 

the hybrid 

We highly encourage you to attend the Conference in person. 

However, if the conditions do not allow you to travel to Poland, we will offer you the 

https://www.isydma7.com/  

We understand the concerns of participants who want to participate in the conference in 

site mode. Still, we assure you, the conference ISyDMA'7 we are organizing this year 

hare this announcement with colleagues who might be interested in 

the subject of the conference. We hope to welcome a broad international research 

 

Maria Zdanowska-Frączek 

Chair of ISyDMA’7 Symposium

We cordially invite you to visit Poznań, to attend ISyDMA'7! 


